
 
 
Date: 7/20/2021 
To: State Agency, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members 
From: State Procurement Office 
Re: Notification of ASSIGNMENT of Nagah Abdelshahid - American Guard Services for Armed / 
Unarmed Security Services 
 
 
Contract # ADSPO18-207135 with  Nagah Abdelshahid - American Guard Services has been assigned to 
Contract # CTR056088 with American Guard Services. 
 
The reason for the assignment was an error in the supplier profile name. All other terms and conditions 
remain the same. 
  
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Nyesha Daley, State Procurement Manager at (602) 
542-4907 or nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov. 
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